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Motor sports benefit very few, while causing immense harm to many.  

We are in a climate crisis, and it is getting worse. There is no reason to allow life-

shortening lead to spill across Portland so a few people can watch cars race around 

a track. 

Banning leaded fuel is a good first step. 

Thank you. 


